
"CORRIGENDUM" 

Tender Notice Uploaded on Press  

IPL NO. 6051 dated 26.06.2024 and  

PPRA 26.06.2024 

Development Works, University of Sargodha 

With reference to the advertisement uploaded in Press dated 26.06.2024, PPRA 

Punjab Website 26.06.2024 respectively regarding Tender Notice for Development 

Works in the University of Sargodha.  

 

It is stated that Tender for Up-gradation, Rehabilitation & Renovation of Jinnah Block 

was published in Press, PPRA & UOS Website Dated 26.06.2024. Tender fee for bidding 

document was fixed Rs 10,000 as per previous practice. PPRA raised observation that it 

is the violence of PPRA 25(7).  

 

In order to address the observation of PPRA Punjab, Corrigendum is issued as under: 

  

“In compliance of PPRA, tender fee is revised from Rs 10,000 to Rs 2,000 for each 

tender notification. All other terms and conditions will remain same. 

 

 
Project Director (Works) 
University of Sargodha 

 

 

 


